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22nd January, 2024 

 
Dear families, 
 

Visit to see Mozart’s Cosi Fan Tutte at the Wales Millennium Centre – Wednesday 21st February, 2024 
 
The music department has organised a visit to the Wales Millennium Centre in Cardiff to see Mozart’s Cosi Fan 
Tutte performed by the Welsh National Opera, one of the UK’s leading opera companies. This is a brand-new 
production of the opera that uses Mozart’s original music, but sets the story in a sixth form college in the early 
1970s. The performers will sing in Italian with surtitles displayed in English. In previous years, our students have 
thoroughly enjoyed seeing other productions by the Welsh National Opera (including Mozart’s The Magic Flute 
and Don Giovanni) and we are confident that Cosi Fan Tutte will be an equally enjoyable and rewarding 
experience. Details of the trip are below. 
 
Date: Wednesday 21st February, 2024 
Venue: the Wales Millennium Centre 
Departure from St Bede’s: 12:25pm 
Performance: Starts at 3pm and lasts for approximately 3 hours and 15 minutes (including one interval). 
Collection from St Bede’s: 7:15pm 
Cost: Free. 
Number of spaces: There are 30 free tickets available for students. If the number of expressions of interest exceeds 
the number of places on the trip, students will be selected by random allocation. 
 
If you would like your child to attend this trip, please click the following link or scan the QR code below to 
complete the reply slip on Google Forms by Wednesday 31st January: https://forms.gle/RB76EmeADHKiL8eE8. 

 
 

 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr J Lewis, Mr J Hibbs and Mr H Shellard 
Music Department 
St. Bede’s Catholic College, Bristol 


